Albin All Arounders Minutes 10/18/2020
The Albin All Arounders 4H club met on October 18, 2020 at Capitol Roofing.
President Ty Bronder called the meeting to order at 1:30 PM.
Kinzley Nusbaum led the club in the American and 4H pledges.
Three members, two leaders, and two visitors (a possible new member and her mom) were present. The club answered the question, “What will you dress as for Halloween?”
Ty Bronder read the minutes of the last meeting. The Secretary’s Report was approved.
Treasurer Mark Constantino was absent, so there was no Treasurer’s Report.
Safety Officer Luke Constantino was absent, so there was no Safety Report.
Health Officer Henry McGuire was absent, so there was no Health Report.
Environmental Officer Reuben McGuire was absent, so there was no Environmental Report.
Old Business
We reviewed former community service and volunteering projects and discussed future ideas.
New Business
We discussed meeting ideas:
In November, we will make ornaments and cards for the seniors at Sierra Hills at the Albin Community Center.
In December, we will deliver ornaments and cards and possibly sing Christmas songs in the Sierra Hills parking lot, then go to the ice rink and play laser tag.
In January, we will learn soap and wood carving from Mr. Dan at Capital Roofing.
The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 PM.
After the meeting, we watched a Halloween movie.
The next meeting will be in November.
